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LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES STAFF REPORT ITEM NO. 4.3
DATE: April 24, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Library Board of Trustees

FROM: Anwan Baker, Library Director

SUBJECT: Report on Library staff's visit to the Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District's
(LVJUSD) Annual TK and Kindergarten Registration Fair

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends the Library Board of Trustees receive the presentation and provide feedback.

SUMMARY

Each year, the Livermore Joint Valley Joint Unified School District (LVJUSD) hosts a TK and
Kindergarten registration fair for new students entering the school district. The Livermore Public Library
has been a guest at this event, which has served as an excellent opportunity to speak to new Livermore
residents, or catch people at a point in their lives where the Library can renew their interest in its
services.

DISCUSSION

2025's TK and Kindergarten registration fair was exceptional for connecting with Livermore residents, far
outperforming previous year counts. The benefits of the Library attending from an interest building
standpoint continue to be significant for the Library.

ATTACHMENTS
1. 2025 LVJUSD TK and Kindergarten Registration Fair 2025 Presentation

Prepared by: Nathan Brumley
Assistant Library Services Director


https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3285127/LVJUSD_Enrollment_Fair.pdf

